
[Music] 
My name is Zeena Simmons. I am a senior 
and I am a psychology major with a minor 
in social work.  
 
I've got adult children 
that I that I put through college and 
they encouraged me to return, finish my 
degree. I've met a lot of amazing 
professors here FSU. 
 
Mrs. Williams very selfless stays after 
class and you know old people sometimes 
struggle with technology. On the psych 
side Mrs. Park so Professor Parks also 
Professor Coyle,  Professor Phillips. 
 
Absolutely attend FSU. You learn a lot 
more than  textbook or curriculum 
information you learn a lot of life 
lessons and there is a sense of I don't 
know worthe- I've enjoyed it I've enjoyed 
it. I'm looking forward to graduation but 
I'm definitely gonna miss the mentorship. 
It's been a long journey.  
 
I joined the military a little over 25 years ago to go to 
college and I ended up raising kids and 
retiring and now I'm focusing on me and 
I've met a lot of amazing people here at 
FSU. I don't know it's just been a it's 
been an awesome experience. 
 


